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Press Release 

 

Public Information Meeting Planned  
Interstate 25 and Rio Bravo Proposed Interchange 

 
 Nov. 16, 2016 (Albuquerque, NM )- The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) 

and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) will hold a third public information meeting to discuss 

the proposed I-25/Rio Bravo Interchange Project.  

 

 

 

 

 The project limits include Rio Bravo Boulevard between Prince 

Street and University Boulevard and the I-25 highway between milepost 

219.8 and milepost 221.4. The proposed project will reconstruct the 

interchange into a modernized facility capable of handling future traffic 

volumes and multimodal transportation demands. 

 The purpose of the meeting is to update the public on the progress 

of the project that is in the final design phase including important 

elements of the project design, anticipated construction schedule, and 

potential detours during construction. A presentation will be given with 

a public comment period to follow. Public input for the proposed project 

will be accepted at any time; however, comments and/or questions 

specific to this meeting would be appreciated no later than December 

16, 2016 addressed to:    

Attn: I-25/Rio Bravo Interchange Project  

Parsons Brinckerhoff 

6100 Uptown Boulevard NE, Suite 700 Albuquerque, NM 87110 

Comments may also be sent electronically to fredinejl@pbworld.com. 

If you have questions and/or you are unable to attend the public 

meeting, please contact: 

 Bernadette Bell, NMDOT Public Information Officer  

 at (505) 798-6645, bernadette.bell@state.nm.us 

 Peter Hinckley, PE, AECOM Project Manager  

 at (505) 855-7409, peter.hinckley@aecom.com 
 

To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) related accommodations for this meeting, please 

contact Jeff Fredine with Parsons Brinckerhoff at least two days before the meeting at (505) 878-6560.  
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